
                Draft Minutes of the AFT Board Meeting of 4th. July 

 

1. Apologies were received from Anthony Sherlock 

 

2. The minutes of the last meeting were accepted 

 

3. Membership was reported as stable with approximately 800 

 

4. It was hoped that communications would further improve with the 

adoption of a new AFT website 

 

5. The Treasurer’s report showed there was £10,439.43 in the bank, 

with £2,326.33 held in PayPal. This is in line with our commitment to 

maintain a minimum balance of £10,000 

 

6. It was agreed to make a £1,000 contribution towards supporting the 

Northern Ireland Milk Cup  

 

7. It was decided that the value of the AFT sponsoring game did not 

match the cost 

 

8. However the AFT would this year sponsor two players’ kits. These 

would be Sonny Bradley again, plus one to be decided 

 

9. Additionally the AFT agreed to sponsor one or two of the Plymouth 

Argyle Ladies Team 

 

10. The Board remained committed to our high quality fanzine, but 

would closely monitor the print run 

 



11. It was decided to order a new run of badges featuring the 

most popular players 

 

12. Meetings with the club were ongoing and now included James 

Brent. Celia was in contact with Jane Hallett. 

 

13. The cost of postage for white tickets and season tickets was 

noted as being unfairly high and would be raised with the club 

 

14. Tony had organised a successful mass tidy of the kiosk and is 

to seek prices for a new gazebo and secured flags 

 

15. Date of next meeting: Saturday 12th August 

 


